
Hill Rd, Tividale, Oldbury, B69 2LN 
Tel 0121 557 2967 

 
 

Head Teacher Mrs. J. Bayliss                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                      Monday 22nd April 2024 
Dear parents/carers,                                     
 
Year 4 are currently learning about our 
local environment, so in order for the 
children to gain a better understanding 
of their local environment, we are 
planning to take the children on a bus 
ride and walk to Dudley Priory ruins. We 
will observe the human and physical 
features in the local area, spot key landmarks and its features, find evidence of 
changes and explore an ordnance survey map and its symbols.  
 
This will take place on Tuesday 7th of May. To enable all children to take part, we 
are asking for a £2.30 voluntary contribution towards the cost of the bus fare. This 
can be paid on ParentPay up until Friday 3rd May.  
 
The trip will take approximately 2 hours. Please ensure that your child is wearing 
school uniform and has an appropriate coat and shoes for this trip.  
 
Please complete the attached slip to give permission for your child to take part. 
 

Yours Faithfully, 

                 

                     O Cole 
 

Mrs Ononeme/Mr Cole 
Year 4 Teachers 

 

 
I give permission for my child________________in Year 4 class______________ 
to take part in the local environment visit on Tuesday 7th May 2024. 
 
Signed Parent/carer _________________________________ Date ___________ 

 


